
 
 
 

 

St Begh’s Catholic Junior School 
Coach Road 

Whitehaven 
Cumbria CA28 7TD 

Headteacher: Mrs C. Mallard 
 (01946) 696959 

admin@st-beghs.cumbria.sch.uk  
www.stbeghs.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Walking hand in hand in the footsteps of Christ. We are His hands; We are His feet. 

Weekly Newsletter 
Edition 22: 3rd March 2023  

 
Dear Children & Families, 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
These will take place on the 14th and 15th March. A letter will go out on Monday for bookings. 
 
Waste Week 2023 
Get involved in Waste Week 2023 (6th -12th March).  
As a school, we realise the importance of recycling our waste. As 
such, we have subscribed to a recycling initiative so that any 
money raised will be sent to CAFOD. These are the items that 
we can recycle. Please support our bid to save the planet and to 
help those in our world who are living in poverty. Thankyou. 
 

Information repeated from previous newsletters 
Toddler Group 
We are hoping to set up a Toddler group to run one morning a 
week in our School Hall. If you have any suitable toys in good 
condition that you are getting rid of, we would be really grateful 
for donations.  
  
Painting Competition 
Whitehaven Town Council are running a painting competition 
for pupils of all schools in the Parish of Whitehaven.  The theme 
of the competition being ‘Charles III – Our New Monarch’.  The 
painting can be either in either pencil, paint (inc. oil and acrylic) 
and mixed media and must be no larger than A3 size. 
All entries to be submitted to the Council before the end of 
Spring Term (Friday 31st March 2023) to allow time for judging.  Attached is a competition entry 
form which must be completed for each individual entry and signed by the parent/guardian 
giving permission for the winning entry to be publicised and displayed in a Marquee showing 
an exhibition of photographs of the Royal Family from 1st May 2023 – 8th May 2023. 
Vouchers will be presented to the winning pupils and the school they attend.   
Should you require any further information then please contact Whitehaven Town Council on 
01946 67366 between office hours of 8:00am – 12:00pm, Monday to Friday or via this email 
address. We are emailing the entry form along with this newsletter today. 
 
 
 
 



Family Dinners 
We are delighted to be starting our family dinners back up. We are starting with Year 3 on 
Friday 3rd March (a separate letter has gone for bookings); Year 4 on Friday 10th; Year 6 on 
Friday 17th and Year 5 on Friday 31st. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,             

Catherine Mallard  
 
 


